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Wednesday, 5th August 2020 
 
 
Dear Wintringham Residents 
 
Re: COVID-19 Update – Stage 4 Restrictions in 
metropolitan Melbourne 
 
I hope this letter finds you well during these challenging 
times.  I’d again like to reassure you, that we are committed to providing 
you with the support you need during this Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
pandemic.  
 
We are writing regarding the Stage 4 Restrictions that are in place for 
Metropolitan Melbourne that commenced from 6pm, Sunday 2 August.  

What do Stage 4 Restrictions mean for you?  

Curfew – From 8pm to 5am, you CANNOT LEAVE YOUR HOME 
unless for work, and essential health, care or safety reasons. 

Visitors – You cannot have any visitors in your home unless they are 
providing you with care.  

Masks – You must wear a mask when outside your home, unless you 
have an exemption.  

5km radius – You must stay within 5 kilometres from your home when 
exercising or going shopping.  

There are only 4 reasons to leave your home: 

 shopping for food and essential supplies, only one person from 
each household, and only once per day 

 medical, care or compassionate needs 

 exercise, which may be with only one other person regardless of 
whether you live with them or not, and for no longer than one hour 

 work, if you can’t work from home 
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If residents are not complying with these restrictions, Wintringham will 
have no alternative but to contact the Police. This is for your own safety, 
the safety of other residents and the community.  

Please contact your support worker if you require any form of assistance 
including help getting food, medication and essential supplies. 
 
For the latest updates and information on restrictions visit: 
www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/victorias-restriction-levels-covid-19 
 
Thank you for you co-operation and please take care during these 
difficult times. 
   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Bryan Lipmann AM 
CEO/Founder 

http://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/victorias-restriction-levels-covid-19

